
Leigh-Anne Wright  
 

Cheerleading Club 
 

 

          Year 5 Cheerleading 
           Tuesday 3.45 - 4.45 p.m. 
         (Pick up from outside the Sports Centre) 

 
This Cheerleading Club, held at Leicester Grammar Junior School, has been running for 7 
years now and has been incredibly successful. The Cheerleaders have produced some 
amazing routines and performed at an Awards Evening, numerous Assemblies and 
throughout Sports Week.  
 
You will learn a mixture of stunts, jumps and tumbling skills as well as dance routines, so if 
you fancy trying something new or have been coming and wish to continue, then please sign 
up.  
 
The club is for all pupils in Year 5 and will be run by myself, Leigh-Anne, and I am a Level 4 
Cheerleading Coach.  
 

The Club will run for 8 weeks starting on Tuesday 26th April 2022. The last club will 
be on Tuesday 28th June. Due to the Year 5’s being on a school trip, there will be no 
session on Tuesday 14th June. 
 
The cost for the club will be for 8 sessions making the total of £40 which will be 
payable directly to myself, Leigh-Anne. 

 
Registration for the club will be through me directly. Please email me with:  

 Your child’s name  

 Your child’s class  

 An emergency contact number  

 Any medical information  
I will email you in return to confirm your child’s place along with payment instructions, which 
will be via bank transfer. 
 
Please send your email to leighjwright@sky.com 

 
Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come first serve basis. 
 
The club will take place in the Dance Studio over at the Sports Centre. On collection please 
can parents/guardians wait outside the Sports Centre for their children and I will bring them 
to the door. 
 
I look forward to seeing many of you at this club and it will be great to see you performing 
your routines towards the end of term. 
 
Leigh-Anne Wright 
Cheerleading Coach 
leighjwright@sky.com 

mailto:leighjwright@sky.com

